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April 3, 2013 

TESTIMONY BEFORE THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON GENERAL 

GOVERNMENT, CONSUMER AND SMALL BUSINESS PROTECTION 

Regarding Senate Bill 683 

Members of the Committee: 

 Thank you for the opportunity to submit written testimony on Senate Bill 683.  I 

represent the Oregon Physical Therapists in Private Practice (OPTIP), an association of 165 

private practice physical therapy clinics owned by physical therapists.   

 Our group takes no position on the central provisions of SB 683.  However, we request 

that Section 8 of the bill, page 9, lines 1 through 11, be deleted.  The issue addressed in Section 8 

is currently being considered in another bill, Senate Bill 376, which is in the Senate Committee 

on Health Care and Human Services. 

 Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Diana Godwin 

Attorney at Law 
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